
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, January 24, 2022 11 :14 AM 
'Christopher Zenaty' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: RE Docket - #20200226-SU 

Good Morning, Christopher Zenaty 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/24/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00630-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20200226, 
and the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

From: Christopher Zenaty <czenaty@aol.com> 
Sent: Sunday, January 23, 2022 12:13 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; commissioer.larosa@psc.stste.fl.us; commissioner.clark@psc.stste.fl.us; 
commissioner .passidomo@psc.stste. fl. us 
Subject: RE Docket - #20200226-SU 

Christopher Zenaty - Owner 
45 Palm Drive, Placida, Florida - Palm Island 

I am formally requesting that PSC deny EU's application for wastewater service. 

I am concerned with the ability of this company to responsibly complete the project without an exorbitant fee as well as 
overall ability to complete the project at all. 

Due to lack of oversite Palm Island residents currently pay more for water usage than any other water district in the US. 

We are not against upgrading to a newer sewer system but do not believe the new plan is acceptable. 

We are looking for fair and equitable rate charges and do not have confidence in the technical ability of EU to complete. 

There is, 
1-Uncertain hook up cost 
2-High additional electric costs 
3-Tree removal , landscaping will damage the islands fragile ecosystem 
4-No single point of general oversight 
5-Traffic disruption 
6-New easement giveaway- EU claims ownership of utility easement 
?-Overall technical proposal not acceptable 

Christopher Zenaty 
45 Palm Drive 
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czenaty@aol.com 
 
 
 
 
 




